
 

 

NOTICE 

 
8-9-18 

 

2018-2019 

 VACANCY ANNOUNCEMENT 
 

BCCS IS SEEKING INTEREST REGARDING  

 

              Dispatcher – Transportation Department  
                                                     Part Time 

                

DEADLINE: 
Until Filled 

 

 
PLEASE SUBMIT NOTIFICATION OF INTEREST/RESUME TO:  

DIRECTOR OF TRANSPORTATION:  GUY SAUER 

sauerg@benzieschools.net 

 

NOTE 

THE BENZIE COUNTY CENTRAL SCHOOLS DISTRICT DOES NOT DISCRIMINATE ON THE BASIS OF RACE, COLOR, NATIONAL 
ORIGIN, SEX AGE, OR DISABILITY IN ITS PROGRAMS AND ACTIVITIES.  THE FOLLOWING PERSON HAS BEEN DISIGNATED TO 
HANDLE INQUIRES REGARDING THE NONDISCRIMINATION POLICIES:  MR. MATTHEW OLSON, SUPERINTENDENT, 9300 
HOMESTEAD RD., BENZONIA, MI  49616 – (231)882-9653 
 


